Hartman, Brice C (ATG)

From: DEBBIE HEINTZ Owner <heintz@qg.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 10, 2024 9:43 AM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel

Cc: Customercare@pse.com

Subject: UE-240004 &UG-240005

[EXTERNAL]

Hello,

My only suggestion is to break up the increases over four years. Considering wages have not kept up with
inflation, it would cause less strain on your customers.

Thank you.

Deb



